
 

 

24th March 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
RE: Easter School 
 
I am writing to invite your child to attend a  Graphic Design controlled assessment catch up sessions on  
11th and 12th April 2022  from 10am to 2pm .  
The session will focus on the completion of controlled assessment work needed to pass the course. 
 
As you are aware the next few weeks are extremely important and students need to make the most of 
every opportunity.  
 
Students should arrive at school before the start of the session in order to make a prompt start. There will 
be no canteen facilities open during the day but pizza and drinks will be provided. 
 
If you would like your child to attend can you please sign and return the permission slip below by the  
1st April 2022 
 
Can I thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
G.Craig 
Head of Design & Technology 
  
"---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
I  give my permission for __________________________________ to attend on 
 
Date  Attending ü 
Monday 11th  April 2022  
Tuesday 12th April 2022  
 
Signature: _______________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 
 
Date: ___________________________________________ 
 
Contact Telephone Number: ________________________  
 


